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 The Saudi Fund for Development
 Inaugurates a Regional Hospital
 to Support the Health Sector in
Ghana
The President of the Republic of Ghana, H.E. William 
Nana Addo Dankwa Akufo-Addo, and the SFD repre-
sented by the Director General of Africa Operations, 
Mr. Mohammed bin Adhan Al-Shammari, participated 
in the inauguration of the Bolgatanga Regional Hospi-
tal renovation and expansion project in Ghana. The 
project was financed by the SFD with a total value 
of $32 million. The inauguration ceremony was also 
attended by H.E. Sultan Al-Dakhil, the Ambassador of 
the Custodian of the Two Holy Mosques to Ghana.
The project included the construction of various build-
ings, including specialised medical departments, emer-
gency departments, maternity and pediatric wards, 
emergency units, and the provision of modern medical 
equipment, all with the goal of reducing the spread of 
diseases and epidemics and improving the quality of 
comprehensive health care.

@SaudiFund_Dev

Read More

https://www.sfd.gov.sa/ar/n776


@SaudiFund_Dev

A Joint Memorandum of Under-
standing between SFD and the 
Oil Demand Sustainability Pro-

a MoU was signed between the CEOs of the SFD 
and the Oil Demand Sustainability Program to 
enhance collaborative development initiatives.  
These initiatives will focus on projects funded by 
the SFD in developing countries globally, with a 
focus on environmental sustainability and better 
energy access.

Read More

https://x.com/SaudiFund_Dev/status/1818966176657228034


@SaudiFund_Dev

Mr. Abdullah Al-Saif, Director General of Loan Operations at SFD, 
H.E. Prime Minister Pravind Kumar Jugnauth, and H.E. Health Min-
ister Dr. Kailash Kumar Singh all participated in the inauguration 
of the Sir Anrod Jugnauth Hospital (Flacq Teaching Hospital) in 
Mauritius. This $50 million project, was funded by a concessional 
loan from the SFD.
With a capacity of up to 575 medical beds and a total area of 
approximately (95) thousand square meters, the hospital seeks 
to improve the efficiency of Mauritius' health system by providing 
the highest standards of health care and disease prevention, train 
future health care professionals, and upgrade existing services to 
ensure high-quality, accessible treatment to all patients

Read More

Funded by SFD, the Flacq Teaching Hospital, with 
a Capacity of 575 beds, has Officially Opened its 
Doors in the Republic of Mauritius.

https://x.com/SaudiFund_Dev/status/1826283246658662810


Developmental Impact

Contributing to finding 
innovative solutions to 
climate change

Stimulating social 
development and 
economic activities

Addressing the needs 
of basic services

Reducing material 
costs

billion USD

The Fund's Contributions to
Upgrading the Energy Sector Worldwide

Development Projects and Programs

Total financing



Mr. Sultan Abdulrahman Al-Marshad, CEO of the Saudi Fund for 
Development received H.E. Dieudonne Ducandan, Minister of 
Infrastructure and Social Housing in the Republic of Burundi and his 
accompanying delegation at the SFD headquarters

Mr. Sultan Abdulrahman Al-Marshad, CEO of the SFD, received H.E. 
Ahmed Farooq, Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan, and 
his accompanying delegation

Bilateral Meetings



Mr. Sultan Al-Marshad, CEO of the Saudi Fund for Development, 
received H.E. Faisal Al-Harbi, the Saudi Arabian Ambassador to South 
Africa, at SFD headquarters.

Sultan Al-Marshad, CEO of the Saudi Fund for Development, 
received H.E. Mohamed Abdel Vetah, High Commissioner of the 
Senegal River Development Organization, and his delegation at 
SFD headquarters.

Bilateral Meetings



Mr. Sultan Al-Marshad, CEO of the Saudi Fund for Development, received 
H.E. Ismail Nabi, Minister of Planning and International Cooperation of the 
Republic of Guinea, and the accompanying delegation.

Mr. Sultan Al-Marshad, CEO of the Saudi Fund for Development, 
received H.E. Ismail Nabi, Minister of Planning and International 
Cooperation of the Republic of Guinea, and the accompanying 
delegation.

Bilateral Meetings



Mr. Sultan Abdulrahman Al-Marshad, CEO of the Saudi Fund for 
Development, received H.E Walid Al-Hamoudi, Ambassador of the 
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the Republic of Cuba, at the SFD 
headquarters.

Mr. Sultan Abdulrahman Al-Marshad  CEO of the Saudi Fund for 
Development, received H.E. Elmedin Konakovic, Minister of Foreign 
Affairs, of the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina, and his 
accompanying delegation.

Bilateral Meetings
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